
CITY OF LATHRUP VILLAGE 
OAKLAND COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR CONSIDERATION OF  

PILOT RESOLUTION – 27700 SOUTHFIELD ROAD 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Lathrup Village City Council will hold a public hearing on the review 
and consideration of an application for a workforce housing PILOT for the property located at 27700 
Southfield Road on September 15th, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers located in the upper 
level of the Municipal Building, 27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup Village, Michigan.   
 
Any member of the public may express their view on this PILOT application in writing, by submitting their 
written comments to the City Clerk before 4:30 p.m. on the date of the hearing, or you may appear in 
person to express your opinion. Any written communication may be sent to the City Clerk at the address 
of the City Hall at 27400 Southfield Road, Lathrup Village, Michigan 48076 before the hearing.  
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Alisa Emanuel, City Clerk 
      City of Lathrup Village 
      27400 Southfield Road 
      Lathrup Village, MI 48076 
      (248) 557-2600 
 


